
Please STOP the bills from passing regarding rental restraints! 
 
Laws already favor the renter.     
 
We Have three rentals that are investments for our later years.   We are in our seventies and need the 
ability to move into one if necessary.    We need to not be constrained by more out-of- bound rules.    
We are considerate and fair to our renters.     However, we may be forced to sell our investments for the 
future if rules are enacted that could lead to fraud and problems against us leading for 3 less homes for 
people in need to rent.     We have worked hard to save and invest…..don’t make it harder on us!     
 
Thank you, 
Linda and Lee Davis 
Bend, OR 
 


